
Ohio River LZ Chapter 
Vietnam Helicopter Pilots Association 

   

"ONE AND DONE" SURVEY — PLEASE RESPOND 

Hello from your current and past-presidents of the ORLZ Chapter of VHPA. Reality 
tells us more and more members are making their "Final Flights" to the Father's 
Heliport in Heaven. As a VHPA Chapter, we would like to propose one final reunion 
before we officially close the doors on our chapter, and we no longer have enough 
members left to fiii a six-top at the local choke and puke. Would you PLEASE answer 
the following questions and send your survey back to Jim Miller, or email your 
response to Jim at: cw2warrior26gmail.com   

Veteran's name: 	 Spouse's name: 	  
PLEASE PRINT 

Mailing address: 
(Please include contact information for winter and summer locations if applicable) 

Mobile #: 
Home #: 
Email: 

Where would you like the final reunion to be held? 

\A_Inufri yni attend an ORLZ7 Chapter Reunion October 3 through. 6, 2024 at Boll 
Hamilton's farm in New Castle, KY, along with members of the 117th AHC? 
Yes 	NO 

Bob Hamilton's farm will have the big tent and Porta-Johns like the last reunion. 
From Bob and Willa's farm it is approximately 13 miles to hotels and 5 miles to RV 
camping facilities. No camping facilities are available at the farm this year. 

OR, August 8 through 11, 2024 at American Huey 369 at their new National American 
Huey History Museum in Bunker Hill, IN. 
Yes 	NO 

Depending on the number of people that can attend our "One and Done" final reunion, 
we will pick a hotel/motel that can accommodate our group, as close as possible to the 



National American Huey History Museum. August 10th and 11 th  is American Huey 
369's 18th Annual Gathering of Veterans & Patriots. Two Huey "slicks," one Huey "gun 
ship" and an OH-13 will be flying and available for rides. 

According to Fifth Third Bank, as of 02/15/2024, our Chapter's bank account balance is 
$3,458.32. It is our intention to use all of this money to pay for as much of this last 
reunion as possible. We realize of upmost importance is the ability to get together one 
last time to say our "goodbyes" to our dear friends while we are still able to do so. 
Current consensus is to not have a formal dinner and speaker, or even tours and fun 
events as we have in the past. Instead, we will have a hospitality room where we can 
meet, have a snack, something to drink (BYOB) and visit with those friends we came to 
see. 

Please let us know if you would attend our last reunion and where you'd like that 
reunion to take place. Please understand, we're only having one reunion, either at 
Bob Hamilton's farm in Kentucky in October, or at American Huey 369's new Huey 
Museum in Indiana in August. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Dan Gulley 
Chapter President 
4018 Woodstone Dr. 
Floyds Knobs, IN 47119 
Home: 812-948-1357 
Mobile: 812-725-3099 
Email: dan.gulley@att.net  

Jim Miller 
Past Chapter President 
Interim Chapter Treasurer 
4200 McCandliss Rd. 
Troy, OH 45373-8508 
Home: 937-335-8115 
Mobile: 937-974-2249 
Email: cw2warrior26dmail.com  


	Page 1
	Page 2

